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   16th June 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 9th June 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Miss Walsh 98.2% 15 

Second Mrs McCoy 97.9% 0 

Third Mrs Drinkwater/Mr Ross 95.2% 15 

Fourth Mr Stoddart 92.7% 55 

Fifth Mr East 91.1% 0 

 

Welcome Back 

I hope everyone enjoyed the half term break and are ready for the remaining half of 

the Summer Term!  There are lots going on this half term so please refer to your 

summer schedule sheet to check any important dates. 

 

 

  Community Library 

Please find attached to this newsletter some information about 

our new community library which will be based at school in the 

community room commencing Wednesday 28th June. 

 

 

Uniform Orders 

Please note that due to an increase from our supplier, prices will be going up in 

September.  We are currently fully stocked, so if you order your uniform now, there will 

be no price increase.  Any orders received in September will be subject to a price 

increase. 

 

 

School Trips 

Please can you send in any outstanding monies for school trips together with any 

permission slips. 

 

New Brighton Beach – Reception and Year 3 – Friday 14th July  

Full payment due by Friday 23rd June 

 

Pettypool – Year 6 Residential – Wednesday 5th – Friday 7th July  

Full payment due by Friday 16th June – as this date has now passed, please send any 

remaining balance as soon as possible 
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    Sunhats 

 Don’t forget to wear your sunhat to school! 

 

    

Reminders 

Please remember to check the data collection sheet that was sent home this week and 

advise the office of any changes by marking them on the sheet and returning to school 

in a sealed envelope. 

 

Please send your Parents’ Evening form back to school as soon as possible so that your 

child’s class teacher can allocate a time for your appointment. 

 

If you would like to order your child’s school photo, please return your order to school, 

asap, with full payment in the envelope provided. 

 

 

Additional Date for your Diary 

Wednesday 26th July - Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – 9.15am 

 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


